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2 Timothy 3:16–17 ESV

Hebrews 6:18b ESV

All Scripture is breathed out by God 
and profitable for teaching, for 
reproof, for correction, and for 
training in righteousness, that the 
man of God may be complete, 
equipped for every good work.



Hebrews 6:18b ESV

Psalm 19:7–8 ESV

so that by two unchangeable things, 
in which it is impossible for God to 
lie, we who have fled for refuge 
might have strong encouragement to 
hold fast to the hope set before us.

so that by two unchangeable things, 
in which it is impossible for God to 
lie, we who have fled for refuge 
might have strong encouragement to 
hold fast to the hope set before us.



Isaiah 55:11 ESV

The law of the LORD is perfect, 
      reviving the soul; 
      the testimony of the LORD is 
sure, 
      making wise the simple; 
      the precepts of the LORD are 
right, 
      rejoicing the heart; 
      the commandment of the 
LORD...

so shall my word be that goes out 
from my mouth; 
      it shall not return to me empty, 
      but it shall accomplish that 



Hebrews 4:12 ESV

Romans 10:14–17 ESV

which I purpose, 
      and shall succeed in the thing 
for which I sent it.

For the word of God is living and 
active, sharper than any two-edged 
sword, piercing to the division of 
soul and of spirit, of joints and of 
marrow, and discerning the thoughts 
and intentions of the heart.



1 Corinthians 1:21 ESV

How then will they call on him in 
whom they have not believed? And 
how are they to believe in him of 
whom they have never heard? And 
how are they to hear without 
someone preaching? And how are 
they to preach unless they are sent? 
As it is written,...

For since, in the wisdom of God, the 
world did not know God through 
wisdom, it pleased God through the 
folly of what we preach to save 
those who believe.



Luke 16:27–31 ESV

John 12:10–11 ESV

And he said, ‘Then I beg you, 
father, to send him to my father’s 
house— for I have five brothers—
so that he may warn them, lest they 
also come into this place of 
torment.’ But Abraham said, ‘They 
have Moses and the Prophets; let 
them hear them.’ And...

So the chief priests made plans to 
put Lazarus to death as well, 
because on account of him many of 



Matthew 28:12–13 ESV

Matthew 4:4 ESV

the Jews were going away and 
believing in Jesus.

And when they had assembled with 
the elders and taken counsel, they 
gave a sufficient sum of money to 
the soldiers and said, “Tell people, 
‘His disciples came by night and 
stole him away while we were 
asleep.’



Ephesians 6:17b ESV

Psalm 119:9 ESV

But he answered, “It is written, 

      “ ‘Man shall not live by bread 
alone, 
      but by every word that comes 
from the mouth of God.’ ”

and take the helmet of salvation, 
and the sword of the Spirit, which is 
the word of God,



John 17:17 ESV

Romans 12:2 ESV

How can a young man keep his way 
pure? 
      By guarding it according to your 
word.

Sanctify them in the truth; your 
word is truth.

Do not be conformed to this world, 
but be transformed by the renewal 
of your mind, that by testing you 
may discern what is the will of God, 



Romans 12:2 ESV

1 Corinthians 14:37 ESV

what is good and acceptable and 
perfect.

Do not be conformed to this world, 
but be transformed by the renewal 
of your mind, that by testing you 
may discern what is the will of God, 
what is good and acceptable and 
perfect.

If anyone thinks that he is a prophet, 
or spiritual, he should acknowledge 



2 Thessalonians 3:14 ESV

2 Timothy 2:15 ESV

that the things I am writing to you 
are a command of the Lord.

If anyone does not obey what we 
say in this letter, take note of that 
person, and have nothing to do with 
him, that he may be ashamed.

Do your best to present yourself to 
God as one approved, a worker who 



Acts 17:11 ESV

2 Timothy 3:16–17 ESV

has no need to be ashamed, rightly 
handling the word of truth.

Now these Jews were more noble 
than those in Thessalonica; they 
received the word with all 
eagerness, examining the Scriptures 
daily to see if these things were so.

All Scripture is breathed out by God 
and profitable for teaching, for 
reproof, for correction, and for 



2 Timothy 4:1–5 ESV

training in righteousness, that the 
man of God may be complete, 
equipped for every good work.

I charge you in the presence of God 
and of Christ Jesus, who is to judge 
the living and the dead, and by his 
appearing and his kingdom: preach 
the word; be ready in season and out 
of season; reprove, rebuke, and 
exhort, with complete patience 
and...



Psalm 119:11 ESV

Psalm 1:1–3 ESV

I have stored up your word in my 
heart, 
      that I might not sin against you.

Blessed is the man 
      who walks not in the counsel of 
the wicked, 
      nor stands in the way of sinners, 
      nor sits in the seat of scoffers; 
      but his delight is in the law of 
the LORD, 



      and on his law he meditates 
day...
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